
 

 

 

 

 

 

February 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Student Finance Information for University Applicants 

As part of our Core Enrichment programme, all students in Year 12 are currently receiving extensive 
guidance on their future pathways; this includes a presentation by the University of Exeter to both 
parents and students on student finance. 

Student Finance talk for students 

The University of Exeter will deliver the student finance talk to students on Tuesday 27th February; 
this will take place in the study centre at 10.00a.m. It is important that all students who are applying 
for university, or thinking of applying, should attend. The presentation will outline the amount of 
money students will be eligible to receive, the best way for students to manage their money whilst 
studying at university, and how the repayment process works. 

Student Finance talk for parents 

We will be holding a UCAS information evening on Thursday 21st March from 6.00 -7.00p.m. This 
will include an outline of the university application process and a student finance talk from the 
University of Exeter, who will provide information about how household income affects student 
finance, tuition fees, student loans and how to apply. 

We believe this will be a very informative evening and look forward to seeing you there. 

Yours faithfully  
 
 
 
 
Miss T Perry    Mrs J Chalmers 
Head of Year 12    UCAS Co-ordinator 
      

 


